
  

 
 

 
 

 

9 May 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Summer Drama Production 
VIBE Drama present A Midsummer Night’s Dream by William Shakespeare  

The VIBE Drama club students will be performing an edited version of A Midsummer Night’s Dream 
by William Shakespeare on Tuesday 1 July 2025 at 6pm. 

Under the guidance of Mrs Hill, the students have collaborated as an ensemble to explore the text 
through practical workshops to bring the story to life through physical theatre and narration. 

The performance will take place in the theatre and will start at 6.00pm. It is free of charge to attend  
but for us to gauge numbers and make the arrangements, please go online to www.parentpay.com to 
indicate if you are attending. 

There will be a technical rehearsal during P1-4  on the day of the performance, followed by a full-dress 
rehearsal during Tutor Time and Period 5. Your child is welcome to bring a packed lunch and stay at 
school after the rehearsal or go home and return to school no later than 5.30pm. 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you at the performance in July.    

 

 

Debby Hill 
Performance Faculty Leader, Subject Leader Drama 
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